
Public Comment – Correspondence Donna Kraus 

 

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Donna Kraus [mailto:donnahkraus@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 2:00 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: West Coast arborists contract  
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Please review this contract it’s safety etc. 
Bring city trimming jobs back to our city! 
Thank you. 
 
Donna Kraus 
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